WE ARE

Late Summer Edition September 2018

Phew - what a cracking summer !l It's been too hot for my brain or anything else to
work properly, so here is a long overdue catch-up edition with something for everyonell

25 MACMILLAN CANCER SUPPORT needs YOU, yes YOU I

;5’: = P, Join in the World's Biggest Coffee Morning in the

5§ BIGGE VILLAGE HALL - Sat22: September 10 to 12am

gé i 4J Bring your friends and neighbours for a chat and a cuppa
L~

......... and help to support this great cause at the same time.

HARVEST FESTIVAL - ST PETER'S CHURCH

Harvest Festival will be held at 10.30am on Sunday 14™ October.
The collection and all the produce from the service will be donated
to Bassetlaw Hospice. Everyone welcome.

AND - HARVEST LUNCH

There will be a Harvest Lunch in the Village Hall at 12 noon on the
same day - 14™ October.

Everyone welcome and proceeds will go to St Peter’s Church.

A super 2-course lunch cooked by our village masterchef, Gary Garfoot
including tea and coffee, but please bring your own wine, beer etc
Tickets are available from Janet (248613) or Gill (248310)

£8 for adults and £5 for children (10 and under)

AND - WE HAVE A NEW VICAR

The induction of the new vicar of the Rivers Group, Retford and, therefore, the
new vicar of East Drayton, The Rev. Canon Bronwen Gamble, will take place at St
John's, East Markham on Monday 22nd October at 7:30pm.

SOMETHING NEW or Quelque chose de nouveau !l

On the back of our successful exchange visits to @

Chinon, FRENCH CONVERSATION CLASSES will 7 @]2 .

start in the Village Hall in January!! !g)

Monday evenings at 7.00pm - £2 per one hour session S !c@/ X
Suitable for beginners and everyone welcome. ?
Please email Gill Squire (gsquire369@btinternet.com) for more information or to
express an inferesy.......

and don't forget to bring a writing implement belonging to your Uncle’s wife !l



BLUE BELL INN

Pubs continue to close at the staggering rate of 4 per day and a total of 514 pubs
have now closed in Nottinghamshire.

Against this depressing frend, it is great fo report that
The Blue Bell Inn has just re-opened with new landlord

Paul Jones, his wife Mandy and daughter Ebony in charge.
The pub was really buzzing on opening night and Paul will be
circulating a flier in the near future to tell us all about the
development of their menus, opening hours and special
offers etc.

DANCE FITNESS Yes they're back Il >->
Regular Monday sessions will recommence in the Village
Hall at 10.00am on 10™ September. Everyone is
welcome, so come along, have a laugh, dance yourself fit
and make new friends.

Details from Janet on 248613

And still on the fithess theme, don't forget about KICK BOXING in the Village Hall..
Phoenix Freestyle Kickboxing club has now been running
for four months. Head coach Darren Worrall has been

\ e extremely impressed with the progress of club members

. rﬁﬁ!f!f/x

‘ %?ﬂ @S in such a short time. The club is for anyone 18+ who wants
A || & to have a go at martial arts. Club members are finding
TUESIAYS: 7-8P ¢ FRIAYS E‘HP" N that initial personal expectations are being exceeded and
AGE 18+ ,”’ Bl some are now getting ready fo start sparring, which will
T s Wt ¢ be awesome! If you want to be part of a martial arts
R a e team, then Darren wants to hear from you............

&

Email : personaltraining@darrenworrall.com
Phone: 07399594256

Finally, we are still committed (or we should bel) to _*
running a winter season of monthly film shows in the §
Village Hall from October - with our big('ish) screen 2
and super new sound system now in place.... 3
Once we've overcome the licensing hurdle, we will
circulate a flier giving full details of the programme |
and timings etc |

If you have any comments, items for inclusion, special birthdays, anniversaries etc, please send them
to Hugh Mackintosh at Woodbeck House, Low Street, Tel 249127 or by email to chrisnhughm@gmail.com



